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Updates to a policy on political activity by employees tops the agenda of the Rogue 
Community College Board of Education on Tuesday. 

The new policy reads: "Employees shall not use Rogue Community College funds, 
services, supplies, or equipment to urge the passage or defeat of any ballot measure, 

election petition, candidate, or political committee, including, but not limited to, any 
candidate for election to the Board of Education. 

"This policy prohibits political activity while on the job during an employee's working 

hours but shall not be construed to prohibit an employee from urging the support or 
defeat of a ballot measure, election petition, candidate, or political committee during non-

working time." 

Also on the agenda, the board is set to approve a contract of $123,590 with Johnson 
Controls for building mechanical system upgrades to the Student Center and Coates Hall, 
both at the Redwood Campus. 

The meeting starts at 5 p.m. Tuesday in Room 2 of Building H at the Redwood Campus. 
The meeting will be livestreamed on Zoom, webinar ID #933 0075 1708. 

 


